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STATE L/l CraGh

MURRAY E. MORGAN
COMMISSIONER OF PUBLIC LANDS

In reply refer to:
Unit Division

Skelly 0Oil Co.
Skelly Building
Tulsa, QOklahcma

Re: Proposed Blue Quail Unit -
Lea County, New Mexico

Atteation: Pr. E. M. Duffield

Gentlemens

Yle are returning Lo you one copy of your pruposed
Blue Quail Unit Aqgreznent, which our attorney, Mr. Oscar Jordan,
approved as to form and context as of August 23, 1957.

Wie will send vou Official Reccipt in the amount of $20.00
upon final approval ol this unit.

Very truly vours,

MURBAY £. MORGAN

Commissioner of Public Lands
/ )

By: Ted Bilberry, Supervisor
Qil and Gas Department

MEM:MMR /m
tncs: 1

cc: OCC~Santa Fe
Mr. George W. Morrow,
Skelly 0il Co.-Tulsa



